

MARCUM'S MINUTES

DIVISION 8

CALENDAR OF EVENTS:

OCTOBER 1, 2020 ANNUAL DUES BECOME PAYABLE

OCTOBER 17, 2020 FALL RALLY AT DOLLYWOOD

NOVEMBER 2-6, 2020 KEY CLUB WEEK

DECEMBER 1, 2020 ANNUAL DUES BECOME DELINQUENT Hey guys and gals! I hope your May has gotten off to a great start. School is probably winding down for most of you all so be sure to push through to the end. I truly hope each of you has had a great school year.

SENIOR SALUTE

I would like to request that each Division 8 Club sends me a list of your senior members from the 2019-2020 school year.

Contact Me:



lexim@ktkey.org

SERVICE PROJECT IDEAS

Here are some great service project ideas to keep your club active this summer.

- Teacher Thank-You Notes
- Donate/Make Medical Masks
- Summer Reading Project K-3



If you need assistance getting a project started please reach out to me.



CLUB CONTACTS

Newsletters are a great way to update everyone at school about the latest happenings. In order for me to relay information with each of you as quickly as possible, I am asking for your help. Please send an email to me with your new club officers and their email addresses, as well as anyone else in Division 8 that would like to be included in the distribution of this newsletter. If your club has not yet been able to hold new officer elections, no worries! Elections can be held when school resumes or can even be done virtually. If you have any questions or need guidance I am happy to help you!